
Parking at the Meeting House 
 
Christina Fulton, Director of Operations & Finance 
 
It's been a while since we've had a full house at the Meeting House, and many things 
have changed since the pandemic began, like no more parking on Elmwood Avenue. So 
here is a reminder to both new visitors and longtime members of where to park at the 
Meeting House. Please plan ahead, as finding parking may take longer than it has in 
the past. 

1. Sunday Mornings:  The row of parking directly behind the Meeting House is 
reserved for people who need handicapped parking, whether or not you have 
a sticker. Please leave the oval parking on the east side of the building 
available for visitors who may not know where to find other parking spaces. 
Others may park in the lots behind the building (both the paved area and the 
gravel area).  If there are no available parking spots in the lots behind the 
building, you will need to seek parking on the street, or in one of the city 
parking structures on Cherry Street. City parking is free on Sundays. 

2. Monday - Friday:  During the daytime, the lots behind our building are 
rented out. You may not park there unless you have a sticker to park in the 
back lot. After 4 p.m. you may park in the lots behind the building wherever 
there is space available. If you have purchased a parking tag for the oval, you 
may park in the oval on the east side of the building at any time Monday-
Friday for no longer than 3 hours at a time between 8 a.m. and 11 p.m. (no 
tag needed if you are here on FUUSB business). 

3. Saturdays:  On Saturdays, you may park in the lots behind the building or in 
the oval. 

4. Special Events:  When there is a special event, such as a Wedding or a 
Memorial Service that is held in the evening or on a weekend, you may park 
in the lots behind the building. If all the spaces are occupied, you will need 
to find parking on the street or in one of the city parking structures on 
Cherry Street. 

5. Important Notice:  There is no longer any parking available in the 
Elmwood Ave. lot due to the construction of the homeless pods. Please 
plan ahead. 

6. Overnight Parking:  There is no overnight parking allowed in any of our 
spaces. Any car left in our lot overnight will be towed. 
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